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TN GOP ORGANIZATIONS 

   

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year!  

As we prepare to welcome in 2016. 

May we pledge to work as never be-

fore to elect a Republican President.  

No matter who you support to be 

the GOP Nominee, make a pledge to 

support & vote for the candidate 

ultimately selected to be the Repub-

lican Standard- Bearer to go against 

Hillary Clinton.  We only have our-

selves to blame if we fail to come 

together as a strong Republican Par-

ty to win back the White House. 

     There will be NO Montgomery 

County Republican Party Meeting in 

December.  Regular meetings will 

resume on Tuesday, January 26 at 7 

PM at Republican Party Headquar-

ters.  Social Hour is from 6 – 7 PM.  

The public is always welcome to 

attend. 

 

 
 
 

Have you paid your 2016 Sustaining 
Membership 
Dues yet?  Not 
only do your 
dues entitle 
you to be a 
card-carrying 
member of the Montgomery County 
Republican Party, you will receive 
the monthly Montgomery County 
Republican Party Newsletter.  You 
will have current information on up-
coming events, Republican Auxilia-
ries’ Meetings, & election activities.  
In Addition, your dues will help us to 
continue operating a permanent 
GOP Headquarters, vital in a Presi-
dential Election Year.  Sustaining 
Membership Dues are $10 per year, 
$15 per couple.  Please mail your 
dues to Keith Svadba, 403 Manor 
Stone Dr., Clarksville, Tn. 37042 or 
contact him at ksvaba@bellsouth.net.    

Dues can also be paid at GOP Head-
quarters, 1817-A, Suite 1, Madison 
St. on Wednesdays from 1 – 6 PM or 
Saturdays from 10AM – 2 PM.  
Phone (931) 919-22457. 
 

     The next Presidential Debate will 
be on Tuesday, December 15 from 
Las Vegas, Nevada.  The network 
sponsor will be CNN.  Watch your TV 
Schedule for starting time – proba-
bly around 8 PM. 

We meet the 4th Tuesday of 
each month at MCRP head-
quarters, 1817-A, Suite 1 
Madison Street. Meeting be-
gins at 7:00 p.m.  Bring a sack 
lunch at 6:00 p.m. if you wish 
to visit with others. 
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     State Rep. Jay Reedy has announced Demo-

cratic opposition from Humphries County.  Jay 

has been an outstanding representative for the 

74th District which includes part of Montgomery 

County, Houston County, & Humphreys County.  

We need to work hard to keep Jay Reedy as our 

State Representative. 

    Deadlines are quickly approaching to run as a 

delegate for your chosen GOP Presidential Candi-

date at the Republican National Convention in 

Cleveland, Ohio.  Montgomery County currently 

has at least 20 GOP residents who have filed qual-

ifying petitions. 

    The Montgomery County Republican Party will 

be holding its first Republican Party Primary on 

March 1.  We will be voting on Assessor of Prop-

erty, Highway Superintendent, & Judge in Dis-

tricts 3 & 4.  This will also be the all-important 

Presidential Primary.  If you know that you will 

not be in town on March 1, please plan to vote 

Absentee Ballot. 

     Lincoln/Reagan Day Dinner will be on Satur-
day, March 19 ,2016 at the Wilma Rudolph Pavil-
ion.  Mark your calendars now for a very special 
evening with an exciting speaker.  Plan now to 
sponsor a table for 10 at a cost of $750.  Table 
Sponsors will enjoy a reserved table, their names 
in the program, & recognition from the podium. 
 

REPUBLICAN AUXILIARIES 
 

MONTGOMERY CO. REPUBLICAN WOMEN’S 

CLUB met on Tuesday, December 1 at the Clarks-

ville Country Club at 11:30 AM.  There was the 

annual White Elephant Silent Auction Fund-

Raiser.  Our local Club Cookbooks were on sale for 

Christmas Presents. State Executive Committee 

Members Wayne Oldham & Pat Allen discussed 

the local Republican Party Primary as well as the 

delegate-selection process for the Republican Na-

tional Convention.  Joy Huggins has been elected 

as Club President for 2016-2018.  We compliment 

outgoing President Marie Tillman for a job well-

done.  We also applaud outgoing Treasurer San-

dra GIlkey who has served flawlessly in that job 

for the last 30 years.  She was honored with a 

Proclamation. Reservations are required for the 

buffet luncheon. Phone (616) 450-2800 or e-mail 

joanniles@gmail.com. The next meeting will be 

on January 5, 2016. 
 

RED RIVER REPUBLICAN WOMEN’S CLUB will 

hold their annual Christmas Party Meeting on Sat-

urday, December 19 at 10AM at The Looking 

Glass Restaurant.  The program will feature the 

annual Christmas Trivia Contest.  In addition, 

Guest Speaker will be Richard Binkley, owner of 

Binkley’s Custom Gunsmithing in Chapmansboro, 

Tenn.  Brunch will start at 9 AM.  Make your re-

quired Brunch Reservation by phoning (931) 801-

6954 or e-mail cathykolb@reagan.com. 

YOUNG REPUBLICANS are meeting on Monday, 

December 21 at 6 PM.   E-mail mcyrepubli-

can@gmail.com for more information. 

 

We want to thank Montgomery 
County Republican Party Chair-
man Sharon M. Grimes for her 
outstanding leadership through-
out 2015.  

CHAIR  — Sharon Massey Grimes, montgomerycountytn-

gop@live.com 

WOMEN'S CO-CHAIRMAN — Marie Tillman, tillmanlm@charter.net 

MEN'S CO-CHAIRMAN — Tommy Vallejos 

RECORDING SECRETARY — Rita Wilson, ritamaewilson@aol.com 

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY — Cindy Summers 

TREASURER — Helga Redd 

ASSISTANT TREASURER — Keith Svadba 

NEWSLETTER—-Pat Allen & Marie Tillman 
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